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Heidi Redmond

From: Kim Nahom <kdnahom@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 9:38 PM
To: Rep. Doug Isaacson; Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux; Rep. Shelley Hughes
Subject: HB 212

Representatives,
I am a military spouse living on Joint Base Elmendorf-Richardson in Anchorage. It was just brought to my
attention that you are the sponsors of HB 21 2. Thank you very much for sponsoring this Bill. I am very much
in support of it and sincerely hope it passes. I have been married to my active duty spouse for 1 8 years and
have moved 1 0 times during our marriage. We are Florida residents and vote in that state. I was surprised
when I moved to AK and was told that spouses weren’t exempt from the requirement to get an AK drivers’
license, as our active duty spouses are. It is very difficult every time we move to obtain the required licenses
required to drive and work in a new state. The passing of RB 212 would be a great benefit to military spouses
here! I find that AK is very supportive of the military and it would be nice to support their spouses as
well. Thanks again for sponsoring this issue.
Kim Nahom
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